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• Parquet Water & Sewer Replacement and Street Slurry Seal. Water and sewer mains and 
associated improvements of service connections have been completed.  The final phase of work is 
for restoring the street pavement. City staff is working with the contractor on an alternative treatment 
from the original bid method that will instead involve paving larger areas of the street than only utility 
trenches to cover slumping and other deteriorating areas. This method will result in increasing one or 
more bid item quantities (e.g. hot paving asphalt); however, the construction manager’s goal is to 
stay within the project budget by using costs for other bid items not used (for example, slurry seal, 
trenching paving, etc.) and combining for use on a broader pavement restoration approach.  

• State Route 116 & Bodega Ave Pedestrian Improvements. Once remaining items of work are 
completed for installing new flashing beacons on Bodega Avenue across from Robinson Road, and 
installing a new fire station advisory sign near Florence Avenue, the Project will be complete and 
ready for acceptance by the Council at a near future meeting. 

• Parquet Street Water/Sewer/Slurry Seal Improvements. The project is the replacement of a water 
line and sewer line on Parquet Street. The work is currently under construction by Piazza 
Construction and is currently on hold due to field-related issues and conditions. 

• SR 116 Curb Ramps and Enhancements at Bodega/Florence and Bodega/Robinson. The project is 
the installation of ADA-compliant ramps at seven (7) intersections along SR 116; crosswalk and 
safety improvements at Bodega Ave/Florence Ave and Bodega Ave/Robinson Rd. The project is 
currently under construction by Pat Nelson Construction. The final work items to install the flashing 
beacon across Robinson Road is waiting for Woodmark Apartments project to construct the new 
sidewalk and a curb ramp at Wallace St and N. Main St is waiting for PG&E to relocate a conflicting 
electrical vault.   

• SR 116 Enhanced Crossings at Burnett, Keating, Hutchins and Walker. This project is the removal of 
in-roadway warning lights and replacement with new pedestrian-activated flashing beacons 
replacing the existing at the four locations on SR 116. The project is currently being designed by W-
Trans and anticipated to be ready for construction in spring 2024. 

• Sunset Ave./Taft St. Pedestrian Crossing Enhancements. The project is the crosswalk upgrade and 
installation of flashing beacons at this intersection. The work is currently under design by W-Trans 
and is anticipated to be complete and ready for construction in spring 2024. 

 


